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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

To:  The Board of Commissioners 
                      Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale 
 
From:  Tam English, Executive Director/CEO 
 
Date:  December 5, 2023 
 
Re:  HACFL Board of Commissioners Meeting 
 
 
The regular Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 13th, 
2023, has been canceled.  
 
Please contact me at 954-556-4100 or email (tenglish@hacfl.com) if there are any questions. 
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